January 6, 2024

To the Honorable Members of the Bristol Town Council

I write this letter with deep regret as I tender my resignation as General Chair of

the Bristol Christmas Festival Committee. The past 4 years have been a highlight
reel of joy and Community pride as we welcomed tens of thousands of visitors to
our great Town, many visiting Bristol for the very first time.

Thanks go to many, but I want to express my gratitude to the members of the
committee I had the honor to work beside as we rolled out each of our spectacular
events. These folks, many recent members to our community, put their heart and
soul into their volunteerism calling.

To the Town Council and members of every Town Department I want to thank you
for your support and vision. I appreciate the trust you put in our small band of
merry elves. As recent events in New Orleans highlight that vulnerabilities of -
public celebrations can never be trivialized and the diligence exhibited by the
Police Department, Fire/Police, Public Works is outstanding. True professionals,
we should be proud/

Not one to sit and contemplate life, I promise that you will see me in service to my
community in a new role.
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